
 

       April 28, 2025 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for helping with the Route 66 museum field trip. I had a great 

time, and I think the kids did also.     

Our “Aim to Serve” service project is Friday, May 2. Come to school at the 

regular time. We will go to Homestead Assisted Living, River Valley, and Corn 

Heritage Village and sing to the residents. Nicole Horn will be driving kids who 

need rides. We will deliver care packages to the residents of Homestead.   At 

11:30, we will arrive back at Clinton to eat and play.  Remember to bring a sack 

lunch.  Wear your “Aim to Serve” shirt on Friday. 

Our last Show and Tell will be Monday, May 5.  You may bring your child’s pet 

to school in the morning if you can stay with the pet in your car until after chapel.  

We will have Show and Tell outside of the gym right after chapel.  The animal must 

be on a leash or in a cage. After your child has shown his/her pet, the animal must 

go home.  If you cannot bring your pet or stay until after chapel, you may send me a 

picture of your pet.  Your child may use my phone to show everyone his/her pet. If 

your child does not have a pet, he/she may bring something else to show the class.    

       Sincerely, Mrs. Peters 

Show and Tell: Monday, May 5 (not this week) 

Bible Verse: Ephesians 6:13, “Therefore, put on the full armor of God, so 

that when the day of evil comes, you may be able to stand your ground.” 
Due Thursday, May 1 
Spelling Homework – Due April 29 

 Last Spelling and Phonics Test – Tuesday, May 6 (not this week) 

Reading Homework – Monday and Tuesday 

Math Homework – Tuesday 

Last Math Test – Monday, May 5 (not this week) 


